
29 Avenue de Grande Bretagne
31300 TOULOUSE

January 14, 2005

Mr. John Gloag
Recruting Coordinator
Kingsway GFI Corporation
Walford
London

Dear Mr. Gloag,

I  am  a  student  in  computer  science  at  college  in  Toulouse.  I  am  studying  for  a  Master  in
mathematics  and  computer  science  which  is  roughly  the  equivalent  of  Master  of  Science  in
computer science. I have worked in alternation for 2 years as a web programmer. I was interested to
learn that your company is now recruiting programmers. I wish to apply for the post of analyst
programmer. I am interested in a position that will allow to combine my talents I have developped
in both computer programming and management engineering.However, as you can see from the
attached  resume,  I  have  extensive  experience  in  many related  fields,  and  I  always  enjoy new
challenges.

I feel that it is important to me to maintain a practical, real-world perspective while developping my
academic abilities. I am proud of the fact that I have improved my entire education through summer
jobs  related  to  my  field  of  interest.  This  work  experience  enhanced  my  appreciation  for  the
education I am pursuing. I find that I learn as much from my summer jobs as I do from academic
studies. For exemple, during the summer of 2004, while working in a holiday camp, I gained a great
deal  of practical  experience in the field  of responsabilities.I found that  my experience with the
animators had throughly prepared me to work in team. Besides, I worked as an animator  in an
associative  radio  for  3  years.  It  demonstrates  my  ability  to  work  successfully  in  teams.This
experience has enhanced my oral and interpersonal communication skills. 

Having said all this, I realize that your first consideration in hiring an applicant must not be the
potential educational GFI can provide, but the skills and services the applicant has to offer. I hope
the experience and education described in my resume suggest thow I might be of service to GFI.

I welcome the opportunity to disscuss with you how I might best assist GFI in fulfilling its present
corporate needs.You can reach me at the above address or by phone at 06 54 78 25 16.

Thank you for your consideration of my enclose resume.

Yours faithfully,

David Montet


